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Additional Information for Proponents 
 

Question: What is the minimum width we need to follow for river classification? 

Answer:  A: LiDAR  pulses must be collected up to and including the physical boundary between land 

and water.   The requirements for line work of rivers is to determine the shoreline as break line (SHAPE 

FILE FORMAT). This includes islands as well. 

  

Question: Please confirm that we need to collect the following as breaklines.  

 1.            Road edges 

2.            Ditches  

3.            Creeks 

4.            Terrain breaklines. 

Answer: Affirmative (Confirmed) 

 

Question:   Page 6 LiDAR Swath Overlap: Please clarify that the specification for overlap is less than or 

equal to 30% and not greater than or equal to 30%. In other words can we plan on collecting greater 

than or equal to 50% overlap to achieve the density. Based on the way the specification is written, it 

does not appear so. 

Answer: A minimum of 30% of flight line overlap 

 


